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15th June 2025  Trinity Sunday 
 

www.shrivenhamandashbury.co.uk 

 

Sunday 15th June  Trinity Sunday 
 

9:30am Watchfield, St Thomas  
 Matins 
9:30am Longcot, St Mary & Facebook 
 Holy Communion 
10:30am Shrivenham, St Andrew  
 Morning Prayer 
11:00am Bourton, St James 
 No service today 
11:00am Ashbury, St Mary  
 Father’s Day Service 
4:00pm Shrivenham, St Andrew 
 Revive 
 Join us at 4pm for coffee, tea and cakes 
 before an informal service at 4:15pm with a 
 live band and contemporary worship music. 
Tuesday 
 

9:00am Morning Prayer. Live on Facebook 
Wednesday 
 

9:15am Song and Stories Toddler Group 
 Back room, Shrivenham Methodist Church 
9:30am Wednesday Study Group via Zoom 
6:00pm Benefice Wardens’ Meeting 
 St Andrew’s Vicarage, Shrivenham 
7:00pm Wednesday Study Group 
 12 Chapelwick Close, Shrivenham 
Thursday Corpus Christi 
 

8:45am Baby & Toddler Group in St Andrew’s 
9:00am Matins. Live on Facebook 
7:00pm Shrivenham, St Andrew & Facebook 
 Holy Communion with Choir 
Friday 
 

5:30pm Shrivenham, St Andrew 
 Worship and Praise 
Saturday 
 

8:30am Men’s Breakfast 
 The Barrington Arms, Shrivenham 
Sunday 22nd June   
 

9:00am Compton Beauchamp, St Swithun 
 Matins 
9:30am Watchfield, St Thomas  
 Holy Communion (BCP) 
9:30am Longcot, St Mary  
 Morning Prayer 
10:30am Shrivenham, St Andrew  
 Holy Communion 
11:00am Ashbury, St Mary & Facebook 
 Holy Communion 
 

 
 

Community Cycle of Prayer 
 

Please pray this week for all who live and work in Station 
Road in Ashbury, and Fairthorne Way in Shrivenham. 

 

 

 

Rev’d Patrick Mabhunu is off duty from Friday 13th 
to Sunday 15th June inclusive. 

 

For pastoral emergencies please call 01793 783519. 
 

For other church enquiries please contact your 
local churchwarden or the Benefice Administrator. 

info@shrivenhamandashbury.co.uk 
 

 

 
 

Men’s Breakfast – Saturday 21st June 
8:30am in The Barrington Arms, Shrivenham 

 

Please let David Ahern know by Wednesday 18th if you 
plan to attend. 07983 630 655 davidmahern@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Cream Teas in St Andrew’s 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported this fund-raising 

event, whether eating, raffling, baking, serving or 

making tea. The flowers looked amazing too! 
 

We raised just under £500 for general church funds. 
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Shrivenham Open Gardens 
 

Sunday 6th July from 2pm until 5pm 
 

We need more gardens! 
 

At the moment we don’t have enough gardens for this 
annual fundraising event to go ahead. 

Please contact Julian Stevens on 01793 782065 
if you are willing to open your garden.  

It does not have to be in pristine condition! 
 

 
 

Bottles Please! 
 

The Bottle Tombola at Shrivenham Village Fete  
at the end of August is one of the major fund-raising 

events for St Andrew’s Church General Fund. 
 

We need about 400 bottles to make this a success.  
 

David Watson is happy to receive bottles of any kind, 
but no cans or other containers please. He will collect 
from you if required, otherwise please deliver to the 

porch at 7 Claypits Lane Shrivenham. 
 

01793 783405 or davelizwatson@tiscali.co.uk  
 

We are also looking for people to help with collecting 
bottles, and setting up and helping on the day. 

 

 

Welcome 
 

 
 

Welcome to Ivy Elizabeth Fay and Ethan O’Connor  
who were baptised at St Mary’s Church, Longcot 

on Sunday 8th June. 
 

 

 
 
 

Messy Church on Thursday 12th June 
 

The theme was Pentecost with a bit of Ascension thrown 
in. We made mini birthday cakes (Pentecost is the 

birthday of the church), pictures of people with flames on 
their heads, kites (because the Holy Spirit came like a 

wind blowing through the room), and Ascension models 
from paper cups and cotton wool. Finally we made a 

‘Peace Collage’ in the shape of a gift. At Pentecost the 
disciples were no longer scared after they received the 
gift of peace. They started speaking in lots of different 

languages so we wrote the word peace in lots of 
languages and stuck them on a giant present. 


